
TOWN OF NIAGARA, N.Y. (Nov. 14, 2018) – As part of our commitment to being a 
good neighbor and operating in an environmentally responsible manner, the Niagara 
Falls Landfill continues to make investments in infrastructure and explore ways to 
enhance operations and controls. Some examples include:

•	 Constructing and enhancing landfill gas collection points to collect and route 
landfill gas to an on-site flare where it is safely destroyed;

•	 Installing a new landfill gas flare with enhanced capacity where collected landfill 
gas is routed for environmentally safe destruction;

•	 Installing 16.6 acres of temporary and final capping material to keep liquids out 
and landfill gas in so that the gas can be more easily collected; and 

•	 Constructing an 8-acre lined landfill disposal cell where waste will be disposed of 
over the next 12 months.

We remain committed to making landfill enhancements and will keep you updated as 
we continue to work to best serve the waste needs of our community while operating 
the Landfill safely, responsibly and as a good neighbor.

To learn more, or to schedule a tour, visit us online at niagarafallslandfill.com/. 
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